On Sept. 4th, 2008, the Inyo National Forest suffered a major loss when the Bristlecone
Pine Forest Visitor Center was destroyed by fire. The visitor center was a popular

destination that featured exhibits and information about the oldest living trees in the
world. Despite the sudden loss of the Bristlecone Pine Forest Visitor Center, we are still
moving ahead towards the future ...

YOUR DONATION

of the value of a log will greatly help in the efforts to rebuild the

BRISTLECONE PINE
FOREST VISITOR CENTER

All funds will be used for building and interpretive exhibii construction for the
Bristlecone Pine Forest Visitor Cenler. Donations are tax-deductible.

Log purchasers will receive a beautiful certificate and holiday bristlecone card
appropriate for you to use to give your donation in the name or memory of a
Jamily member or loved one. Thank you for any help you may be able to lend

in the reconstruction efforts of this visifor center. }

For additional information, contact John Louth at 760.873.2514 or % )
Jlouth@fs.fed.us, or Debbe Eilts at 760.873.2411 or esta@schat.com | \\_\ %
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HELP REBUILD THE BRISTLECONE PINE FOREST VISITOR CENTER!

The Inyo National Forest, in partnership with the Eastern Sierra Interpretive Association, has begun efforts to rebuild the

Bristlecone Pine Forest Visitor Center. You too can help. Donate a log! Each log will go to the reconstruction of the visitor center:

Logs are available for purchase for $285 each. Contributors will receive a beautiful certificate for logs donated.

If you are interested in contributing a log, please fill out the form below and send it to John Louth, Eastern Sierra Interpretive

Association, 798 North Main St., Bishop, Calif. 93514. Please make checks out to ESIA: Bristlecone Fund.

JADDRESS

NAME

PHONE

EMAIL

For more information, please contact John Louth at the White Mountain Ranger Station at 760.873.2514



